


are protected or declining. 
The previous rejection of this application acknowledged the environmental 

harm, and yet the 
same threats to biodiversity remain. Approval of this proposal would result in 

the irreversible 
destruction of vital habitats. 
 

 

3. Loss of Local Green Spaces 
Green spaces are essential for biodiversity, community well-being, and 

maintaining the rural 
character of Stebbing. Allowing this development: 
• Sets a dangerous precedent for further urban sprawl, undermining conservation 
efforts. 
• Removes natural buffers that protect local ecosystems and help prevent flooding. 
• Deprives residents of the tranquillity and environmental benefits of these open areas. 
 

 

4. Increased Traffic Congestion and Safety Risks 
The severe parking congestion in Stebbing already poses a danger to 

pedestrians, including 
schoolchildren. Additional development will only: 
• Exacerbate traffic issues on narrow village roads, which are already struggling with 
existing demand. 
• Increase the risk of accidents and road safety hazards, particularly near the Primary 
school. 
 
 
5. Previous Grounds for Rejection Still Stand 
This application has already been deemed unsuitable for Stebbing. The 

heritage concerns, 
infrastructure limitations, and environmental damage were valid reasons for 

refusal then and 
remain valid now. Overturning this decision would be an irresponsible 

disregard for the well- 
being of the village.  
 

 

 

 

I urge the planning committee to once again reject this development in order 

to: 



Protect Stebbing’s historical and environmental heritage 
Preserve vital green spaces for future generations 
Prevent further destruction of local wildlife habitats 
Ensure the safety of our roads and schoolchildren. 

 

 

 

 

Tina Arden 
 




